Please consider the environment before printing this email \qt

From: Jodie Wilton ?\
Sent: Monday, 14 October 2019 4:30 PM

Subject: LGWM Presentation and Feedback Reminder Q
0\‘ >

Thank you for attending the industry briefing today. @

As promised by Andrew, the presentation is attached to assist with feedback from professional seryi XViders. Our intention is to make the presentation publicly
available at a later date. We would appreciate it if you could keep this within your organisation u feedback period is closed.

Good Afternoon,

e The structure of the RFTs, including the option to combine the MRT and state hi packages

e

Regards
Jodie, on behalf of the LGWM team O

Jodie Wilton ,\'\Q@

Team Administrator

A reminder to please email written feedback to procurement@getwellymoving.co.nz by thgnd f this week (18 October), particularly on:

e Proposed timing for the RFTs and capacity to respond
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Please consider the environment before printing this email q
From: Jodie Wilton ?\
Sent: Friday, 18 October 2019 3:09 PM
Subject: FW: REMINDER: feedback on LGWM industry briefing Q
O

Thank you again for your interest in the LGWM industry briefing on Monday. We greatly appreciate the feedbac &éave already received.

A reminder that written feedback closes today. @

If you haven’t already provided feedback and wish to do so, please email your comments today to @nent@getwelIvmoving.co.nz
We are particularly interested in:

e The structure of the RFTs, including the option to combine the mass rapid transit aﬁ%ta highway packages
e The proposed timing for the RFTs and the industry’s capacity to respond . @,

Attached, as a reminder, is the presentation from the briefing. s\&\

Regards
Jodie, on behalf of the LGWM team

Jodie Wilton Q
Team Administrator \
Business Support
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